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Subject DR at meeting on 18 June 09

Histoiy: ~ This message has been replied to and forwarded.

Dear Ms. Lisa Chau:

Although I cannot make it to the Planning commission meeting this evening, I wish to express
strong support for planning departent efforts to streamline the DR process. This streamlining
makes good sense and is an example of enlightened government. I am also looking forward to
the possibility of a hearing offcer in the future, since a highly-qualified profession in that
position would further rationalize the DR system. Thank you for an opportnity to provide
input. Sincerely yours,

Dennis O. Flynn


